
Eat. Share. Care. The 2021 Girl Scout Cookie season is here!
Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast is excited to again share a way to support local Girl Scout Troops -
cookie booth buyouts. Through this program, local businesses can “buyout” one or more cookie booths 
across the Central Coast. Cookie Buyouts are an easy way to support a local Girl Scout troop during a 
challenging year; while also providing your vendors, customers or employees with America’s favorite 
annual sweet treat.

Participating in The Girl Scout Cookie Buyout is as easy as 1, 2, 3!  

 Visit www.girlscoutsccc.org/cookiebuyout and complete an interest form
con�rming your company information and level of support*

 
On the form, you are able to select a speci�c troop or a troop in your city/delivery location.  Once
received, a Girl Scout Troop will reach out with a link to purchase your cookies. The Cookie
Buyout runs from January 23, 2020 - March 7, 2021.

 Click on the troop’s link and place your order
 using our cookie website to select cookies and pay online. You are also able to

select delivery of cookies by the troop, shipping of cookies or donate cookies
as a tax deduction to Cookie Share.

 Spread Joy!
A local Girl Scout troop will create a personalized thank you poster, post 
their thank you photo on social media and deliver the delicious cookies to you!    
With the purchase of $250+ Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast will also
include your name in a thank you advertisement in the GSCCC Annual Report.

Levels of Support

Cookie Boss 
$1,000

Cookie Favorites
$500

Cookie Sampler
$250

200 Packages of Cookies 100 Packages of Cookies 50 Packages of Cookies

*Cookie varieties are customizable to your preference and/or designated as Cookie Share donations. Cookie Share packages are donated 
by Girl Scouts of California’s Central coast  to our nation’s military, local food banks, and �rst responders, and are a tax-deductible donation.

For individuals interested in making cookie purchases, please email info@gIrlscoutsccc.org and you will be 
connected to a local Girl Scout to take your order, or visit our Cookie Booth Finder beginning February 12, 2021.

Looking for other opportunities for your business to support Girl Scouts of California’s Central Coast, 
please contact Meghan Lopez at mlopez@girlscoutsccc.org for additional details.
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